
Announcement from the Nagoya Child Advocacy Committee 

 

The new term will soon begin, bringing excitement for the return to 

school life to many students, with memories of the vacation still in their 

hearts. 

 

On the other hand, there are worries and concerns that come from 

returning after a long break. While discussing with your child about their 

school life and their friends, if there is anything you may be concerned 

about, please feel comfortable sharing these concerns with your child’s 

teacher, school counselor, or other professional. 

 

For example, if your child: 

 has a sudden loss of interest in things they had shown interest in 

before, 

 often appears anxious or irritated, and it’s difficult for them to 

concentrate, 

 feels sick, with symptoms such as headaches or stomachaches, 

or 

 avoids talking about school or their friends. 

 


